
     MIRAGRAND WELL CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 
 

Project Update:  September 2, 2021 
 
Well drilling (phase 1) construction was successfully completed in December 2020. The next phase of 
construction will be the well equipping improvements which consist of site grading, installation of 
well pump/motor, construction of well building enclosure, electrical, mechanical piping, fencing, rock 
drainage swale, and landscaping.  
 
TVMWD has contracted with an experienced contractor (Pacific Hydrotech Corporation). The 
contractor is in the process of procuring materials for construction. It is anticipated that the contractor 
will begin construction on September 8, 2021, and complete construction in April 2022. 
 
As discussed during the public outreach meetings conducted at the District, the well equipping 
construction activities will occur during normal day working hours (7:00 am to 5:00 pm).  
 
Please check the District’s website https://www.threevalleys.com/projects for periodic project updates. 
 

 
Miragrand Well Conceptual Rendering 

 

Construction of the Miragrand well will enable TVMWD to enhance the use of reliable, less expensive, 
local water resources over the long-term in a sustainable manner and reduce the need for imported 
water. We appreciate your understanding. 
 
If you have any questions please contact the Project Manager, Ben Peralta, at (909) 621-5568. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ben Peralta Jr., P.E. 
Three Valleys Municipal Water District                                                       
1021 E. Miramar Avenue 
Claremont, CA 91711                                              
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